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Song Leaders – Carla’s group Worship Leader – Emily R. 
  

5th  Sunday  of  Epiphany 
Prelude  
Gathering Song   
Welcome and Announcements 
Call to Worship   
Prayer 
Praise Songs   
Giving our Tithes & Offerings  
Song   
Congregational Sharing and Prayer 
Scripture Reading  Psalm 71:1-6 

        Jeremiah 1:4-10         George W. 
Message  To know as we are known         Marion D. 
Response Song   
Benediction   
Sending Song   
Postlude 
 
 

Pray for: 
• our shut-ins and those with ongoing health concerns 

and their caregivers 
• those grieving the loss of loved ones  
• our leadership team  
• Swift Current:  Victory Family Church 
• MC Sask:  Osler Mennonite Church  
• MCC responding to suffering in the name of Christ 
• issues in Venezuela 

 
 
 

      THIS WEEK: 
      Tuesday  9:30 am to 3:30 pm Quilting/tying blankets for MCC 
                       Bring a bag lunch, come for all day or just a couple of  
                       hours.  Come and join in the fellowship. 
 Wednesday  8:30 am  Men’s & Women’s coffee time at Riverview 
 Thursday  7 pm  Women in Mission meeting 
   (Last week’s meeting was postponed due to the cold.) 
 Friday  2 pm  ladies coffee at Smitty’s 
 
 
Mennonite Church Saskatchewan Annual Delegate Sessions 
will be held March 8 & 9 at Zoar Mennonite Church in Waldheim. 
Theme is Anchored – Deepening Our Walk with Christ with Plenary 
Speaker David E. Fitch.  Co-hosted by Zoar and Eigenheim.  
Delegates are needed, we can have 7 delegates. 
See the poster on the bulletin board or check out www.mcsask.ca.  
There are copies of the Registration Form available in the Church Office. 
 
Year-end reports for 2018 have been received from:  Mennonite Church 
Saskatchewan, Mennonite Church Canada, Canadian Mennonite. 
There is 1 copy of each available on the table in the foyer for you to read 
if you are interested.  Please READ and RETURN. 
 
     March 1-3  CMU Portable Living Faithfully in a Media Age  
     with David Balzer.  More details are available on the poster and on  
     our website.  Does anyone have speakers that can be hooked up to a  
     computer that we can borrow for this? 
 
Caring Coins for College and Career.  Bd. of Ed. would like to collect 
coins during the offertory Sunday February 17 for the purchase of Gift 
Cards for the college and career youth in our congregation.  This thoughtful 
gesture from us is really appreciated by the young adults who look forward 
to hearing from their home church.  Cards will be available in the back for 
you to sign your name and/or some personal well wishes, or use the small 
papers to write on and place into the cards.  Thanks. 
Rachel D.                  Esther D.                Raelle S. 
Braydon Z.                Hannah D.              Naomi D. 
 
Financial Update:  January income $9,634, monthly budget $13,300. 
 
Lois will be at CMU this week for a seminar for pastors on funerals and 
dying.  She will be back in the office on Friday. 
 


